Christmas Crafts
Monday 6th December
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We are provisionally planning a Christmas Craft Day where one parent/ carer can come into nursery to make Christmas crafts with their child for approximately 1 hour.  In order for us to plan for the event in line with COVID measures, we need to know how many people would like to attend. Please complete the slip below and return to nursery by Wednesday 24th November. 
Further details and allocated time slots will be sent to parents on Monday 29th November.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------
Christmas Craft Day Booking Form:

Name of child __________________________

Please tick the box that applies:

	A parent/carer will attend
	A parent/ carer will not attend

	
	


For children who attend all day please tick which session you would like to attend:

	During the morning Session
	During the afternoon Session

	
	


